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Road Work on Route 149, Main Street, and River Road
in Marstons Mills

Construction on the Marstons Mills Village Improvements project is scheduled to commence on
January 21, 2019. The Town’s contractor for this project is Lawrence-Lynch Corp. Theinitia
construction activities this month are planned to include survey staking/ marking for
construction, installing construction signage, installing tree protection, installing erosion
controls, removing some trees where necessary, other selective clearing, and other associated
work, subject to weather and other factors.

Construction is scheduled to continue through spring 2019, then will cease for the summer, and
then resume after Labor Day through December 2019. Normal work hours will be between 7:00
AM to 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday. Any modificationsto this work schedule will be
coordinated through a press release.

The Department of Public Works will provide weekly updates in the Barnstable éWeekly
newsletter available online at

http://www.town.barnstable.ma.us/Departments/ TownM anager/Newsl etters/newsl etter-
forward.asp . More information about the project is posted at
http://www.town.barnstable.ma.us/Departments/PublicWorks/ under “Projects and Updates”.

Traffic will be maintained on these roads throughout construction. During active construction in
the roadway, there will be lane closures with police details to direct traffic. Traffic delays may
occur during lane closures. When required, detours will be posted and communicated with local
businesses and residents.

As aways, please slow down and use extreme caution when traveling through the road
construction areas, and follow posted safety and detour signs.
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